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We are delighted to announce that PNI
International Corporation had the
opportunity to attend the successful
launching of the Michigan English Test
(MET) in the Philippines. The event took
place on February 19 at the New World
Hotel Makati, and was brought to you by
Michigan Language Assessment (MLA),
Prometric, 9.0 Niner Educational Testing
Center, and Ms. Rachelle Olivar of IPASS
Processing.

MET is now accepted directly by 25 state
boards of nursing for license
endorsement, and a total of 47 states for
CGFNS VisaScreen. This new program is a
significant step forward for Filipino nurses
looking to pursue opportunities abroad.
Aside from CGFNS, which accepts the
Michigan English Test as one of the English
exams for VisaScreen, 24 boards of
nursing also recognize MET for license
endorsement.

PNI International is thrilled about this new
launching and is hopeful that the Michigan
English Test will help more Filipino nurses
achieve their dreams of working abroad. We
are committed to supporting Filipino
healthcare professionals in their journey to
international success.

Congratulations to Michigan Language
Assessment and all partners involved in this
successful launch! We look forward to the
positive impact MET will have on our Filipino
nurses' careers.


